
 
OFFICE OF THE NSS CELL :: DIBRUGARH UNIVERSITY :: DIBRUGARH 

Date:  22/12/2021 

দিন াংক :  ০৬ পুহ ১৪২৮  
 

NOTIFICATION 

 

This is for kind information to all the Principals of Affiliated / Permitted Colleges of 

Dibrugarh University that a “Two Day Orientation Programme for New NSS Programme 

Officers” is schedule to be held at Dibrugarh University on 06th and 07th January, 2022 (২০ Õ±1n 

২১ পুহ ১৪২৮). The basic objective of the programme is to orient and apprise off the newly 

appointed NSS Programme Officers about implementation of the various NSS activities to be 

carried out smoothly. 

In this context, the undersigned would like to request you to kindly depute your NSS 

Programme Officer to attend the orientation programme as per scheduled date. The food and 

accommodation and transportation (only selected participants) will be provided by the organizer. 

 The participants are requested to kindly send their participation to this office on or before 

31st December 2021 (১৫ পহু ১৪২৮). 

Thanking you. 

Yours sincerely 

 
(Dr. D. Kardong) 

Programme Coordinator 

NSS Cell, Dibrugarh University 

 

Copy to: 

1. Hon’ble Vice Chancellor, Dibrugarh University, for kind information. 

2. Director, College Development Council, D.U. for kind information. 

3. Registrar, D.U. for kind information. 

4. The Programmer, Dibrugarh University, for kind information and upload in the D.U. 

website please. 

5. Office file. 

 

 

 


